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Save the green earth

Story

Good creation this whole wonderful world. He 
made it beautiful happy and green. There were 
large green fields with grass and colourful 
flowers. Then God made birds and animals to 
live in the meadows and the fields the woods 
and the forests. After that God created man to 
take care of his beautiful creations. He made 
man as the most Intelligent and the best of all
his creations. But then god had some doubt in
his mind. He wondered if man would really take
good care of his creations. So he watched man.
“You must keep earth as green and as beautiful
as I have created it. Do not commit any sin 
when you go to earth. Or as a punishment the 
earth will lose it beauty and will turn into a 
vast desert”soon man for God's warning. He                 
started stealing. Lying and committing others 
sins .So earth turned into a vast desert. But 
when man realized mistake ,God forgave him.
That is why there is still some greenery. Left on 
the earth yet.

 



   
   Poems

              Mothers Nature

  Our world is always changing   
  
  constantly rearranging from      
  
  ocean depths to mountain in     
  
  peaks. Mother nature moves    
  
  and speaks  



              

   

       
 
       Life the way it
          Should be  

  poems

    Tell-me what do you see

    Purple green and gold

    Mountain peaks that touch the sky

    Little black birds flying by

    Sun setting in the west

    Flowers in the east

    All are in nature



   
  Slogans

   * Clean and green
    
   * No trees:No man
     
   *Keep our Forest Green

   *Save the earth:Save life

   *Go Green for life

   *Don't waste water

   *Save trees,Save the plants

   *Nature save us,We have to      
    save nature

   *Don't cut trees



 

1. which month we celebrate world Environment day?

2. which month we celebrate world Earth day?

3.which is the colour of ocean?
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WORLD PUZZLE



RIDDLE

* FIND THE MONTH HIDDEN IN 'JOHANNESBURG'
  WHICH HAS A RELATION TO WORLD ENVIRONMENT 
  DAY

*FIND OUT THE ODD ONE GIVEN BELOW 
JUNE-5, NATURE,TREES,PLASTIC,WASTE,PLANTS

*FIND THE SLOGAN HIDDEN IN (DONN0MANNOLIFEVINC)
 HAS A RELATION TO ENVIRONMENT  PROTECTION 

*WHICH DAY THE ENVIRONMENT DAY IS CELEBRATED?

*WHICH DAY IS CELEBRATED AS WORLD EARTH DAY?
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